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10 March 2022 
 

Dear Kenny, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 8 March regarding scrutiny of the Scottish National 
Investment Bank. 
 
At its meeting yesterday, the Economy and Fair Work Committee agreed to 
invite the Bank’s Chair, Willie Watt, to give evidence on Wednesday 16 March 
at 10:30am. 
 
I have asked the Clerk to liaise with Liz Smith MSP directly should she wish to 
attend for that item. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Claire Baker MSP 
Convener 




